







Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year to you all. We hope you had a great Christmas. Thank you again for the lovely Christmas gifts we received.

We are really looking forward to exploring the topics we will cover this term. These will be about Traditional Tales, Chinese New Year and Easter.

Please could we remind you that the yellow reading record book forms a record of your child's progress and we would appreciate your comments and /or signature once you have read with your child. The reading record should be kept in your child's book bag.

Each week we visit the school library and children are given an opportunity to choose their own book to take home. Our library day is **Friday**, so please ensure your child has their book to change on this day.

P.E. lessons will take place each week and children need their full P.E kit in school every day. Please ensure each and every piece of kit is clearly named. While on this subject we urge you to name all pieces of clothing including your child's shoes, tights, hats, scarves and gloves.

Forest School will commence week beginning 24<sup>th</sup> February and will run on a Wednesday. We ask that children could please come dressed in their Forest School clothes with their school uniform in a named carrier bag. Please ensure that your child has gloves to protect their hands when digging and building dens. We will send a reminder out about this nearer the time.

As always, if you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to speak to one of us.

Thank you for your support,

The EYFS Team